Annex C — Public petition titles

Petition (a)

Petition regarding proposed bus cuts to No’s 19 & 20

We the undersigned are concerned about the proposed cuts to the
No. 19 and the No. 20 buses that form a vital lifeline for many
residents living along those routes. We urge the City of York Council
to reconsider its plans and to leave both of these bus routes as they
currently are, allowing residents to continue to have access to local
buses near to where they live.

Name | Address

Petition (b)

The No. 20 bus is in danger of being lost, due to the withdrawal of the City of York
Council subsidy and the negotiation of new contracts. We, the undersigned wish to
see this route preserved in its present form or a revised one to enable access to the
areas of Clifton Moor, Monks Cross, all points in between and beyond.

Petition (c)

Proposal

The City of York Council proposes to withdraw the no.20 bus service completely with effect from the end of August 2016. The
service runs from Acomb to the University and is the ONLY direct route through several outlying villages to the Monks Cross,
Clifton Moor & Vangarde shopping parks plus various other facilities such as sports centres , restaurants & cinema. All of
which will become inaccessible to non-car drivers without the considerable inconvenience of multiple bus journeys.

We, the undersigned strongly petition the Council to rescind their proposal to withdraw the no. 20 bus service
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Petition (d)

‘Save the number 20 bus route’




